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THE SITUATION IN THE MIDDLE EAST

Letter dated 6 June 1975 from the Permanent Representative of Isrsel
to the United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General

On instructions of my Government and further to my letter addressed to you
on 27 May 1975 (A/10096-8/11702), I have the honour to draw your attention to yet
another criminal assault by PLO murder gangs from Lebanon against Israel.

On 5 June 1975, at 0300 hours local time, Katyusha rockets were fired from PLO
terrorist positions in Lebanon on the town of Kirymt Shmona. As a result of this
covardly attack one civilian was wounded and a kindergarten building and several
residential houses were damaged.

The Government of Lebanon must be held responsible for the intolerable
situation within its borders which makes possible such PLO terror attacks.

The Government of Israel will continue to exercise its international right
and obligation to proteet its citizens and its territory.

I have the honour to request that this letter be circulated as an official
document of the General Assembly and of the Security Council.

(g8igned) Yosef TEKOAH
Permanent Representative of Israel
to the United Hations
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